STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
POST OFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING July 9, 1992 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERANGR (505) 393-5161

Amerada Hess Corporation
Attn: J. R. Wilson

P.0. Box 2040

Tulsa, OK 74102

RE: Extension of Drilling Permits
North Monument G/SA Unit Blk 11 #18-B Sec 21, T19S, R37E
North Monument G/SA Unit Blk 16 #03-C Sec. 32, T19S, R37E
North Monument G/SA Unit Blk 2 #25-1 Sec. 18, T19S, R37E
Gentlemen:

As requested in your June 16th letter, the above-referenced drilling
permits are hereby extended to January 9, 1993.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed



AMERRDR HESS CORPORATION

P. O. BOX 2040
June 16, 1992 TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74102

918-599-4200

State of New Mexico

0i1 Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Dear Sir,

Amerada Hess Corporation request a Permit Extension for the following
Permits:

North Monument Grayburg San Andres Unit. - Blk 2 #25 API# 30-025-31508
Blk 16 #03 API# 30-025-31503
Blk 11 #18 API# 30-025-31505
These Permits are due to expire July 9, 1992,

Should there be any questions, please contact J. R. Wilson, (918) 599-
4226.

Sincerely,

3. R. Wilson
Amerada Hess Corporation



